
Welcome to Term 3. Our first scripture 
memory is Psalm 100. A Psalm that is 
written as a praise or a thankyou to 
God. We sometimes need to remind 
ourselves to give thanks to God. For 
what, you might ask? In Acts 17 verse 
28, we are told that in God we live, 
move and exist. Each of us are alive 
today by the power of God. We got out 
of bed today, ate breakfast and  
whatever we did, we did because God 
actively sustains us. We live because 
He continues to will that we live. For 
most of us, being able to breathe, is 
probably the one thing that we most 
take for granted. Whether it is the air 
we breathe or any one of a vast  
multitude of things God blesses us 
with, we need to develop a heart of 
thankfulness. Even when things don't 
appear to be going well for us, we 
need to thank God for the sacrifice of 
Jesus for our sins. We need to be 
thankful that we don't have to face  
anything on our own if we have Jesus 
in our lives. 
 
Steven Nicholas. 
 
PLEASE PRAY This week for these 
families: Brown, Burt, Harris and  
Hodges families. 
 
STAFF  DEVELOPMENT.  
On Monday of this week, the staff were 
involved in a First Aid training day here 
at the College.  
 
On Tuesday, the staff attended the 
Christian Schools Australia’s Regional 
conference in Bendigo along with 300 
other teachers, administrators and  

support staff from Christian schools in  
regional Victoria. It was a very profitable 
day. The main speaker was Dr. Glen 
Shultz, the founder and director of Kingdom 
Education Ministries. Glen has spent 50 
years working in education and shared with 
us a biblical philosophy of education. 
Amongst others, we also heard from Brett 
Ryan who is the CEO of Focus on the 
Family Australia. 
  
  
SECONDARY SPORT 
This week, weather permitting, we will be at 
school beginning a unit on Netball and 
Newcomb Ball.  
 
SECONDARY CAMP 
Don’t forget the secondary  camp coming 
up this term in week six. More information 
will be sent home in the near future. 
 
YEAR THREE/FOUR OVERNIGHT CAMP 
 The Year Three and Fours will be going on 
their much looked forward to overnight 
camp towards the end of this term. Details 
will be sent home next week. 
 
DEODORANTS AND PERFUMES 
Please be reminded that we have both  
students and staff members who are  
allergic to some perfumes. So we would 
ask if students would refrain from wearing 
these strong smelling scents. Thankyou. 
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Thurs July 19 2018 

 

O L I V E T  C H R I S T I A N   
C O L L E G E  
89 Main Rd 

Campbell's Creek 3451 

Phone(03) 5472 3817 

 

ENCOURAGING….EQUIPPING....EMPOWERING 

 

 

Year 3-4 Skit  Secondary Medieval Banquet 



 
 
 
 
 

 

 

DATES TO REMEMBER 
Mon August 6 School Photos 
Fri August 31 Father’s Day Stall 
Thurs September 11 Parent Teacher Int. 
Mon September 17 End of term excursions 
Tues September 18 Secondary Chess 
Wed September 19 Primary Chess 
Fri September 21 End of Term Present’n 
 
TERM THREE  Wed July 18 - Fri Sept 21 

TERM FOUR  Mon Oct 8 - Thurs. Dec 6 
 
 
AUSTRALIAN QUIZ 
 
Who made the first flight across the Pacific 
from California to Brisbane in 1928? 
 
Name the square-shaped sponge cake is coat-
ed in a layer of chocolate icing and desic-
cated coconut and often described as the 
"National Cake of Australia.". 
 
What was the name of Australia's first Prime 
Minister? 
 
The Indian Pacific rail service travels between 
which two cities? 
 
What is a quandong? 
 
Danish brothers Lars and Jens Rasmussen 
developed a platform in their start-up compa-
ny Where 2, which after being taken over by 
an internet giant became what? 
 
Who composed the ballad Waltzing Matilda?  
 

 

Primary Design Technology 

Guess Who?? 


